
Construction Safety Week calls on
industry to enhance site safety (with
photos)

     Construction Safety Week (CSW) 2018 will be held from today (May 21) to
May 29. Under the theme "Partnering for Safety Enhancement", a series of
events will be held which includes the Construction Safety Week Conference,
visits to construction sites with an exemplary safety performance, the
Considerate Contractors Site Award Scheme Award Presentation Ceremony and
Construction Safety Week Carnival.

     The Construction Safety Week launch ceremony and conference were held
today. It was the first time that young practitioners of the industry were
invited to take part in a panel discussion to exchange views on issues
regarding site safety.

     Officiating at the launch ceremony, the Permanent Secretary for
Development (Works), Mr Hon Chi-keung, said that all members of the
construction team must perform their own duties and make concerted efforts in
implementing safety management and measures at the sites in order to ensure
work safety. Mr Hon encouraged the project teams of all construction sites in
the city to enhance the site safety of the construction industry and create a
healthy working environment.

     The Chairman of the Construction Industry Council, Mr Chan Ka-kui, said
he hoped that public knowledge and awareness of construction safety could be
further enhanced through the carnival, to be held coming Sunday, under the
Construction Safety Week.

     First launched in 2012, Construction Safety Week aims to promote a zero-
accident site environment and a caring environment in the construction
industry. The campaign has received tremendous support from various sectors
of the community including from various professional groups, organisations,
trade associations and labour unions. Details of Construction Safety Week are
available at www.safetyweek.hk.
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